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SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

January 31 - February 4, 1983 

Monday~ January 31 

X, 18 

No reported activities 

Tuesday, February 1 

10:00 AM 

5:00 PM 

7:30 PM 

Wednesday, February 2 

10:00 AM 

Thursday, February 3 

10:00 AM 

6:00 PM 

7:00 PM 

Friday, February 4 

10:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

NOTICES: 

Chapel: Sacred Music Concert. Mr. Robert Glenn 
Sparks, Senior M.Div./Church Music student. 

Student Council meeting. Mackie Hall Conference 
Room. 

Tax and Financial Planning Seminar. 
See notice. 

Appleby 205. 

Chapel: Dr. Chevis Horne, Visiting Professor of 
Preaching. 

Chapel: Dr. Luke Smith, Professor of Supervised 
Ministry. 

International Students meeting. Officers will be 
elected. Mackie Hall Conference Room. 

Student-led Vespers•. Message by John Wallace. 
Appleby Chapel. 

Florida Club meeting. Mackie Hall Conference Room. 

Georgia Club meeting. "The Corner". 

INCOME TAX AND FINANCIAL On Tues., Feb. 1 at 7:30 PM in Appleby 205, Sylvia 
PLANNING SEMINAR: Lorenz of H&R Block will be conducting a tax seminar 

for interested students and staff. The seminar will 
focus on the preparation, planning, and filing of income taxes with a special 
emphasis on policies and regulations regarding ministers. The seminar is 
offered free as a service of H&R Block and does not obligate the participants 
to use their services. Those wishing to attend must sign up in the Student 
Affairs office (556-3101, ext. 263) by Monday, Jan. 31. 

HOME MISSION BOARD REP: Jack Ellenberg, HMB, will be on campus Tuesday, 
February 1, to interview interested students. Sign 

up for group times with Phyllis Jackson in FIM. 

SOUTH CAROLINA REP: Charles Rabon, SC Church-Minister Relations Director 
will be on campus to interview interested students 

on Wednesday, February 9 and Thursday, February 10. Priority will be given to 
seniors. Sign up with Phyllis Jackson in FIM. 

CPE IN GREENSBORO: Duke University has anr_ounced a program in CPE fr 
the summer of 1983 at Wesley Long Community Hospital 

in Greensboro under the supervision of Chaplain Don Gum. There is a possib:i .. -
ity of housing being provided in hospital apartments. For further informatirm 
contact Chaplain Peter Keese, Duke University Medical Center, PO Box 3112, 
Durham, NC 27710 or phone (919) 684-3586, and ask about the Greensboro program. 

(OVER) 



TUTORS NEEDED: If you can volunteer an hour a week to help an 
elementary school student in the following grades, 

contact Joe Glass at 556-2997. 1) Kindergarten through 2nd grade - tutors 
needed in the morning for reading and math. 2) 3rd grade through 5th grade-
tutors needed from 9:00 AM - 11:00 AM and from 11:30 AM - 12:30 PM in reading 
and math. 

INTERNSHIP IN 
WILLIAMSBURG, VA: 

The Walnut Hills Baptist Church in Williamsburg, VA 
is offering a one year internship beginning June, 
1983. The intern will be Associate Pastor in 

charge of education and youth. The supervisor will be Dr. Jerry Haywood 
(D.Min. graduate of SEBTS). Please contact Phyllis Jackson in FIM for a job 
description and to sign up for an interview with Dr. Haywood. This intern-
ship will be offered through M4730 "Intern Year Away". M4700 (Supervised 
Ministry) is a pre-requisite. 

ROOK TOURNAMENT: Anyone interested in playing in a 2-person team 
Rook tournament should sign up on the sheet in the 

Mackie Hall Rec Room. Deadline for sign-up: February 2. 

INTERVIEWS FOR Applicants for Practicum in Home Hissions (H2324), 
SUMMER MISSIONS: Praxis in starting new churches, need to sign up 

for interviews at FIM with Phyllis Jackson. Rep-
resentatives from New York state and from North Carolina will be interviewing 
on Tuesday and Wednesday, February 8 and 9. 

SPRING BI/POLAR 
SEMINAR REGISTRATION: 

Southeastern students, spouses, staff and faculty 
are invited to participate in the Spring Bi/Polar 
Seminar which will be held on March 18-19 in the 

Bethea Room, Appleby Hall. Registration must close on February 25 in order to 
allow time for registrants to receive, fill out, and turn in inventories which 
then will be computerized and made available for the Seminar. The Seminar 
provides a positive and non-threatening way for one to discover, claim, and 
use creatively all of one's strengths, to achieve more complete Christian 
personhood and relationships with others. To register, or for additional 
information, contact Professor Bob Poerschke, Stealey 301 or Ben Talbert, 
876-6869. 

CHILDCARE NOTICE: The Seminary Wives Fellowship is compiling a list 
of people who keep children fulltime or who would 

be interested in doing so (especially infants under 1 year). If you would 
like to be on this list, please call Susie Vogt in the Student Affairs office. 

SPRING SCHOLARSHIP 
APPLICANTS: 

All students applying for spring semester financial 
aid scholarships will be notified by letter during 
the month of February concerning the decisions 

of the Loan and Aid Committee on their applications. 

Information for the Campus Bulletin should be in the Student Affairs office 
by 12 noon Wednesday. 
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